Department of Biotechnology
GGV, Bilaspur (CG)

16.08.2013
NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT OF THE DATE OF INTERVIEW FOR SRF AND LA
(Ref.: DBT Project)

Due to some unavoidable circumstances, the date of interview for the
appointment of One Senior Research Fellow and One Laboratory
Assistant in the DBT Project with Prof. B.N. Tjwary, P is postponed.

The rescheduled date for interview is 23.08.2013 from 11.00 am in the
office of the Head, Department of Biotechnology, Guru Ghasidas
Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur (CG). In case of any query, the candidates
may contact the PI through phone (Mob. 09406034535, Off.: 07752-
260405) or e-mail (tiwarybn2(@yahoo.co.in).

The list of eligible candidates shortlisted for interview shall be displayed
on website on 20.08.2013.
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